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| am asking you to reconsider the proposal for the Stonehenge road
widening scheme.

Below are my comments:-

There must surely be a way to protect the Stonehenge site from any
adverse impact. This is an international significant World Heritage
site we are proud of in the UK and should be protected.

Is there not an alternative route to solve this problem, e.g. the
Southern Bypass option, which | also understand will cost less
money?

Have other less damaging options been explored that would protect
the Stonehenge site whilst also solving the traffic problems?

In all other areas, as a country we are now encouraging
consideration for the environment and climate change, has this
been considered? This can be done under the Environment Act
2021 which will set new ambitions around nature recovery and
can be done if a request is made for a re-examination of
Development Consent Order.

In the past | have been lucky enough to visit the Stonehenge site
many times and have been very proud to network there with
people from all over the World. We have a responsibility to
protect this site for future generations.

| have also experienced traffic hold ups when on route to the
South West using the route passing Stonehenge, but have also
learnt to find alternative routes.

Please, no hasty decisions should be made until every possible
avenue has been explored to resolve the traffic situation in
sympathy with Stonehenge site.

Thank you for reading this.

Yours sincerely

Jennie



Jennie Mead






